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As the Acting International Legions of Honor (IALOH) Commander I have determined it would 

be in the best interest of the IALOH to cancel the Arlington Wreath Laying scheduled for 

October 28 – November 1, 2020.  The event was cancelled because of the concern of our Nobles 

and their ladies contracting the COVID-19 virus. 

 

You are receiving this notice because according to the Arlington Registration records you were 

registered for the Arlington Wreath laying ceremony.  This letter is to inform you of the 

cancellation and that a full refund of your registration fee will be returned in the near future. 

 

The host hotel the Double Tree Hotel at Washington DC Crystal City stated they would cancel 

all room reservations.  However, if you have made a room reservation at the hotel, it would be 

advisable to follow up in a few days to make sure the reservation was cancelled. 

 

The Officers of the IALOH are deeply saddened about the cancellation.  But, the health and 

wellbeing of our Legionnaires and their ladies comes first.  If you have any questions please let 

us know. 

 

Yours In The Faith, 

 

 

 

Tracy Coughlin, PC 

International Commander (Acting) 
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